
Hello,


The West Keizer Neighborhood Association (WKNA) would like to invite 
you to our next meeting which will be held jointly with the four other 
neighborhood associations in Keizer.


Representatives from the Greater Gubser Neighborhood Association 
(GGNA), the Greater Northeast Keizer Neighborhood Association 
(GNEKNA), the Northwest Keizer Neighborhood Association (NWKNA), and 
the Southeast Keizer Neighborhood Association (SEKNA) will be giving 
updates on what is happening in each association.  More information 
about each neighborhood association can be found on the City of Keizer 
Website, www.keizer.org.


The meeting will be a “Meet and Greet’ with the current candidates 
who are running for the Mayoral and City Councilor positions.  They 
are Cathy Clark, Marlene Parsons, Francisco Saldivar, Shaney Starr, 
and Kyle Juran. Lore Christopher is unable to attend. 

These candidates will share some of their background, why they are 
running for the position and what they would like to see happen to 
continue to making our city, Keizer, the best place to live!


There will be time for you to ask questions and become more informed 
about what is going on in our community.


Please come join us on Thursday, April 11th at the Keizer Civic Center 
at 7:00pm.  Doors will open at 6:30 pm. 

Refreshments will be provided.


Hope to see you then!


Rhonda Rich 

President of the WKNA


